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PRESIDENT’S SPOT 

 
Hello members and friends— 
 
Another busy month has passed and “Quartet” is   
finally ready for its opening on the 17th September! 
It has been the longest “rehearsal period” ever,  
starting in February, stalling for several months 
and then adding a change of cast and now a sell-out due to the fact that 
we are only able to accommodate 78 patrons at any performance and 
the fact that our audiences have been ‘starved’ of Limelight productions 
to entertain them!  Thank you all for coming back to us and supporting 
the cast and crew. 
 
You will discover, when you come to the theatre, that we have had to 
put in a few changes in order to comply with COVID-19 restrictions.  
Principally the limit of 78 patrons in the auditorium, but also a          
restriction of approximately 40 patrons in the foyer at any given time.  
To help us comply with these restrictions we will extend the interval to 
30 minutes (instead of the usual 20 mins) to allow for reasonable     
physical distancing.  And I’d like to thank you in advance for helping 
us do the right thing. 
 
Following “Quartet” we will be presenting the “Gala Awards Night”, 
and once Patrick has completed the huge task of collating the bookings 
for “Quartet”, we will open a booking system for the 10th October. 
 
When “Peter Pan” in presented in November, we hope that the          
regulations may be less restricting and we may be able to have full 
houses for this production. 
 
With regard to our productions in 2021, we already have the first     
season ready to commence its rehearsal fairly soon, and the reading 
committee are still getting through all of the submissions we have       
received.  Once we have collated the results of their labours, we will be 
able to   announce the program for next year following the October 
committee meeting. 
 
See you at the theatre! 
Shelley 



 
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Following very successful auditions, Kathleen Del Casale, the director of “Peter Pan” 
is delighted to announce the cast for this end of year production. 

 
Production dates are: 26th November to 12th December 2020 

 

  
 

 



 
 
 
 

PRODUCTIONS IN 1998 

Award recipients at the  
25th Anniversary ball. 

The final scene of 

“Stepping Out” 

 

The cast and  

 director of  

“Hobson’s Choice” 

The cast of  

“Me & My Girl” doing 

the Lambeth Walk 

 

The “Me and My Girl” 

Orchestra lead by  

Lyn Brown. 

A scene from 
“Busybody” 

 
And one from - 

“Kind Lady” 

The final season for 1998 was 

“Phantom of the Opera”  

(not the Andrew Lloyd Weber 

version) -  

Phantom—Peter Thompson, 

Christine—Natalie Jackson and 

Raoul—Dale Bennett. 
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PRODUCTIONS IN 1999 

The hilarious  

“Bullshot  

Crummond”  

opened 1999.  

And was followed by 

the musical— 

”Charlie Girl” 

The representation 

of  the interior of a 

“Caravan”, showed 

the versatility of 

stage  

design and use of 

acting space!  

Two classics completed 

the year’s productions 

with the beautifully  

Costumed “Jane Eyre”  

 

And “42nd Street”     

starring the delightful, 

talented Anna Kenyon. 
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VICE PRESIDENT—Karen Murray 
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